
 

 
 
 
 
       19 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

I am writing to confirm to you the start of the school term on Thursday 2nd of September. 
Please ensure that your child arrives at 8.25 at the front gate so they are on time for line 
up at the start of the school day.   
 
Please also ensure that before beginning in September your child has the correct uniform 
and full equipment. Uniform and equipment lists can be found in the Parents and Carers 
section at www.koinoniafederation.com along with plenty of more information to assist 
with your child’s start in September.  
 
Summer School 
Thank you to those of you who have decided to send your child to Summer School and 
returned the reply slip. Please note, this is an optional one week transition week starting 
on Monday 26th July at 10am. If you have not completed the reply slip, your child will not 
be allowed to attend during the week. 
 
I would also like to challenge all students to read six books over the Summer. If they can 
complete this task, write a short review of each book and hand this in to me in 
September, they will be awarded an R3 achievement point which will count towards the 
End of Year achievement trip. 
 
I hope that you have a restful Summer and I look forward to greeting your child at St 
Mary Magdalene CofE School in September. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr. Marshall  
Head of Year 7 


